
 
 

Friday 20th September 

Dear Parents, 

   

As a part of our History unit ‘The Past in The Present’, Year 2 will be visiting ​Arms of Australia Inn 

Museum​ at Emu Plains on ​Wednesday 23rd October 2019. 

 

The children will travel by bus to and from the museum. Departure will be at ​9:00am sharp ​and we will 

be returning to school before 3pm. The children will be touring the museum in groups. 

 

What to Bring: Recess and lunch (including a drink) in a reusable plastic bag clearly labelled 

with your child’s name and class.  

 

What to Wear: Sports uniform, school hat and sunscreen 

 

Transport: All children will travel to and from the museum by bus.  

 

Please return the permission note to school by ​Tuesday 15th October (Tuesday Week 1, Term 4)​. 
 

We require the assistance of parent helpers to accompany one small group each while at the museum.​ ​In 

order to volunteer, ​parents must have completed the Child Protection Volunteers’ Course and it be 

up to date​. Please indicate this on the note below if you are interested.   

 

Thank you for your co-operation, 

The Year 2 Team 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Year 2 Arms of Australia excursion 
Please return to your child’s teacher by Tuesday 15th October 

 

I give permission for my child ______________________________ in class ______  to attend the 

excursion to Arms of Australia Inn Museum on Wednesday 23rd October 2019. I understand that the 

students will travel to and from the museum by bus.  

 

Parent / Guardian Signature: _____________________________ 

Emergency Contact Number: _______________________ Name: ____________________ 

Please note any medical conditions: ___________________________________________________ 

▢ I wish to volunteer to attend the excursion:   

Name (as it would appear on the register): _____________________________ 

Signature: _________________________ 


